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Countryside work for expressions of gratitude 
Contributor: ACC Namibia



Thank you to the little sister of the Daliao chef for leading the colleagues, for planting

sweet potato stalks in mid-December last year. After their consistent watering, we now
have a fruitful harvest. Baskets of sweet potatoes, big and small, filled the stomachs of

adults and children, each of which was filled with joy and satisfaction. 
Thank you for the gift of Mother Earth, thank you for sunshine, water, air, sweet potatoes,
the sweet potatoes leaves and thank you to the hard-working colleagues. At present, the
children of G5 are writing their gratitude homework and what they have written is rather

touching, I will share what they have written when I have the time.
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